
Memo
To: ASAA Member Schools
Date: December 13, 2022
From: Brad Van Raalte, Assistant Executive Director
cc: Suzanne Kanvanagh & Jeromy Hall, ASAA Basketball Commissioners
Re: ASAA Registration and Rankings

ASAA Member Schools,

ASAA Basketball Season is well under way!

Please note that the registration deadline for creating a team with at least five (5) players and

one (1) coach is Thursday, December 15.

Scores should be posted promptly after all games. If you cannot find your opponent in the

drop-down menu, it’s because they have not registered yet; please wait until after the deadline

to post those scores.

Ensure that scores are not posted twice; winning teams are responsible for posting but

sometimes that does not happen, so do check to ensure your scores are inputted, even if you

lost. In order to be ranked, you must have scores inputted.

Rankings will be done by committee for each classification per gender. Committees, guidelines,

timelines and all other basketball information can be found on the Basketball page of the ASAA

website.

If you have any questions, please contact Brad Van Raalte by email (brad@asaa.ca).

https://www.asaa.ca/sport/basketball
https://www.asaa.ca/sport/basketball

